
 
14th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
I'm delighted to be able to offer new KS4 Food students the opportunity of purchasing a personalised GMS 
apron. The aprons will be black in colour with red lettering and include their initial and the course that they are 
studying. I have attached a sample image below. Purchasing aprons in the past has created a strong sense of 
community among the students. It also gives students the chance to start their KS4 food course in a responsible 
and professional manner. Students will be required to bring an apron from home for their practical lessons if 
they choose not to buy one from the school. 
 
 If you would like to purchase the apron, they will cost £6.50 which is to be paid on Wisepay by Friday 29th 
September. If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you in advance for 
helping me to support your child. 
 
 Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs H. Dale 
Design & Technology, Food & Nutrition and Hospitality & Catering 
 

 

 

 

 


